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Hebrews 13:5b

     …“Never will I leave you; 
            never will I forsake you.” (NIV®)





Revelation 21:1-2
1 Then I saw “a new heaven and a new 
earth,” for the first heaven and the 
first earth had passed away, and there 
was no longer any sea. 2 I saw the 
Holy City, the new Jerusalem, coming 
down out of heaven from God, 
prepared as a bride beautifully 
dressed for her husband. old order of 
things has passed away.” (NIV®)



Revelation 21:3-4
3 And I heard a loud voice from the 
throne saying, “Look! God’s dwelling 
place is now among the people, and he 
will dwell with them. They will be his 
people, and God himself will be with 
them and be their God. 4 ‘He will wipe 
every tear from their eyes. There will 
be no more death’ or mourning or 
crying or pain, for the old order of 
things has passed away.” (NIV®)





John 14:1-3
“Do not let your hearts be troubled. 
You believe in God; believe also in 
me. 2 My Father’s house has many 
rooms; if that were not so, would I 
have told you that I am going there to 
prepare a place for you? 3 And if I go 
and prepare a place for you, I will 
come back and take you to be with me 
that you also may be where I am. (NIV®)





1 Corinthians 15:55

“Where, O death, is your victory? 
    Where, O death, is your sting?” (NIV®)





Acts 2:36-37
36 “Therefore let all Israel be assured 
of this: God has made this Jesus, 
whom you crucified, both Lord and 
Messiah.” 

37 When the people heard this, they 
were cut to the heart and said to 
Peter and the other apostles, 
“Brothers, what shall we do?” (NIV®)



Acts 2:38

38 Peter replied, “Repent and be 
baptized, every one of you, in the 
name of Jesus Christ for the 
forgiveness of your sins. And you 
will receive the gift of the Holy 
Spirit. (NIV®)




